
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: August 9, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager  

Matthew Hamby, Addressing Coordinator, MapForsyth 

Council Action Requested: 

Ordinance to Name and Rename Five Streets or Roads in Winston-Salem - Wake Forest Road, 

Eure Drive, Elizabeth Phillips Way, McPherson Road, and Crisp Lane 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

  

The MapForsyth Addressing Team has been in communication with Wake Forest University 

regarding the addresses on their campus. To ensure timely and accurate response in an 

emergency, the campus needed address numbers assigned to each of their buildings and streets 

that would provide access to these buildings would need to be named. MapForsyth staff has been 

working with Wake Forest staff to review the campus layout and review the new road names. 

The following names have been requested for the new roads and replacement names for the 

existing roads. The road name Wake Forest Road was requested to be moved from one segment 

of road to a newly constructed road. Eure Drive would connect to segments of Wake Forest 

Road. Elizabeth Phillips Way would extend between Polo Road and Carroll Weathers Drive 

and would replace the road name Wingate Road. McPherson Road would extend between Wake 

Forest Road and Faculty Drive and replaces the road name Wingate Road. Crisp Lane would 

extend between Wingate Road (proposed McPherson Road) and Wellman Way. MapForsyth has 

reviewed the requested and it’s consistent with the addressing policy. 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee Public Works 8/9/22 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


